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Stephen Hoffman

From: mailagent@thesoftedge.com on behalf of Joseph Carbine 
<mailagent@thesoftedge.com>

Sent: Thursday, January 13, 2022 10:59 AM
To: IRRC
Subject: Registration of Naturopathic Doctors

CAUTION: **EXTERNAL SENDER** This email originated from outside of the organization. Do not click links or open 
attachments unless you recognize the sender and know the content is safe. 
 
 
Dear Commission: 
 
IRRC # 3324 
Agency # 16A 
ID# 4953 
 
Dear IRRC: 
 
I give my complete support of Regulation #16A-4953 to register Naturopathic Doctors in Pennsylvania. The impressive 
quality of time and care which I have received from my ND has had an enormously positive impact on my health.  I 
continue to see my primary care physician regularly but having additional options offered from my ND has increased my 
confidence in prevention and significantly improved my over-all wellness. 
 
Sincerely, 
 
Joseph K. Carbine 
 
Sincerely, 
 
Joseph Carbine 
19 Sheeley Lane 
Boiling Springs, PA 17007-9438 
 
 


